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     9th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

FEDERATION CHOIR PERMISSIONS – Year 2 to Year 6 
 
Does your child enjoy singing? I am delighted to inform you that the children in Year 2 to Year 6 
are invited to join our federation choir, who will be rehearsing each week during school hours to 
learn some Christmas songs, to have fun singing for pleasure alongside working towards 
performances together as one big team. How exciting! 
 
Our first performance will be at Harrogate Christmas Market on Friday 15th December at 1pm, 
which is already a special event to work towards. Parents will be required to collect their children 
from school at 12.15pm and transport children to and from the event. A packed lunch for those 
children participating in this event should be provided for the 15th December. If you are arranging 
for another parent or adult to transport your child to and from the event, you will need to request a 
car validation form from the school office for completion. Children will be dismissed after the event 
and able to go home when the concert finishes, so parents are politely requested to stay in the 
vicinity. Further details will follow regarding this exciting opportunity, including where you will need 
to meet in Harrogate for the performance. 
 
To prepare for the upcoming Christmas concerts, there will be a ‘one off’ after-school rehearsal on 
Tuesday 12th December at Beckwithshaw School between 4pm and 5pm, delivered by Mrs 
Lyne. This is an important rehearsal so we are hoping for commitment from as many children as 
possible. 
 
Please complete the permissions form overleaf and return to the school office by Monday 13th 
November 2023. 
 
We will look forward to beginning our singing sessions as soon as we know who is joining the 
choir. 
 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs K Lyne 
Federation Music Lead 

 
 



 
FEDERATION CHOIR PERMISSIONS – Year 2 to Year 6 

 
 
Name of child:                           Year group: 
 
School:        
 

I give permission for my child to join the Federation Choir and attend the rehearsal at     
Beckwithshaw School on Tuesday 12th December 2023, and take part in the Harrogate 
Christmas Market Concert on Friday 15th December 2023. By consenting to this, I agree to 
arrange transportation to and from the rehearsals on the 12th and the concert on the 15th 
December 2023 
 
I do not give permission for my child to join the Federation  
 
 

Complete the following if you are giving permission for your child to join the choir 
 
My child will be travelling to and from the rehearsal at Beckwithshaw Primary School on Tuesday 
12th December 2023 with the following adult: 
 
Name:                                             Relationship to child:                      Contact Tel:         
 
 
 
My child will be travelling to and from the Harrogate Christmas Market Concert on Friday 15th 
December 2023 with the following adult: 
 
Name:                                             Relationship to child:                      Contact Tel:         
 
 
 
If your child is travelling with another adult, other than those listed on their emergency 
contact list, a car validation form must be requested from the school office and completed 
by Friday 8th December. Children will not be allowed to leave school premises with another 
adult, including other parents, unless this form is completed. 
 
 
Parents Name:                                      Parents Signature:                              Date: 
 


